Carla Hoekzema

From: Allison Sakounthong <alliespiritu@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 3:28 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to 1510 &1517 NE 170th St Rezone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

I'd like to reiterate my opposition to the rezoning of 1517 and 1510 on 170th St in North City Shoreline. My husband and
| have been living on this street for the past 4 years, and in those four years have seen the increase in traffic solely due
to the growth of residents in Shoreline. To think that it has been proposed to change a property on our street to
commercial will not only increase what is already a busy street but to a busy and more UNSAFE street. We plan to make
a family of our own, but the thought of having a busier street scares us when we imagine how unsafe it would become
for a growing family for ourselves and for our fellow neighbors to be amongst a growing number of commercial vehicles
coming out of that property and what we've already witnessed as what is currently a fleet of commercial vehicles
already driving unsafely. We support local businesses, but we also support local businesses who seek out the best for
their fellow neighbors. In this instance | do not feel the support from the business who is proposing this rezone and feel
it is to only benefit themselves and not their fellow neighbors. Please support your Shoreline neighbors and don't push
us out from a neighborhood we love to live in. Let's keep Shoreline neighborhood RESIDENTIAL.

Thank you,
Allison Sakounthong



